
Thunder Bay Amateur Radio Club
March 23rd, 2021

Minutes  - Meeting conducted on Zoom

This meeting was just a discussion meeting starting at about 7:05 PM

President Doug, WD8Z – absent

Vice President Jerry W8KQ - present

Treasurer  Glenn WK8P – present

Secretary Dick W1UP - present

There were 7 members and 4 guests who signed into the Zoom meeting. 

This meeting was more of a discussion session that  included the following topics:

• W1UP commented on WD8DX’s comment that our coffee net had a good number of 
check-ins.  We are probably getting some people who just listen on scanners as well 
as young people from the general public.  W1UP reminded everyone that are more 
people listening not just the hams who in a QSO.

• WK8P reviewed the club’s finances.

• There was lots of discussion helping the new hams get set up.

• We watched a RSGB video, Amateur radio - a 21st Century hobby on different aspects
of the Amateur Radio Hobby.  The links for this and a couple of others will be posted on
the web site under the “Links” tab.

• It was good to have the guests attend and participate in the discussion.

We finished at about 8:10 PM.


